
    It was a very busy day.  Both of our principals were out.  So our ISS teacher was covering
along with help from our School Resource Officer.  We started the day with a fight and
several teachers out.  Thankfully some of us got a break mid-day.  We went to the district
office where our chapter of Education Office Professionals hosted a lunch for the Office
Professionals from all the schools.  It was a good lunch and a good break.  I worked on
scheduling set up in the afternoon.  Our school secretary stopped in on the way back from a
doctor’s appointment.  She is looking good and feeling good.  The doctor says she can come
back in 4 weeks.  We all had a good time catching up with her and praising the Lord for her
recovery.
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